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Reminder: Register Now for the 5th Goddard Forum: 
 
Putting the Market to Work for Conservation. An in-depth examination of traditional and non-traditional 
market-based mechanisms for achieving environmental improvement 
 
Tuesday, April 5, 2005 
Hilton Harrisburg & Towers 
Harrisburg, PA 
 
Co-sponsored the Goddard Chair and the American Bar Association Section of Environment, Energy, 
and Resources; the Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and Natural Resources; the 
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection; the Penn State College of Agricultural Sciences' 
Environment and Natural Resource Institute; Ballard Spahr Andrews & Ingersoll, LLP; Drinker Biddle & 
Reath, LLP; PPL Corporation; Wolf, Block, Schorr and Solis-Cohen, LLP. 
 
Accommodations are still available. 
 
Registrations can still be made online, electronically, up to the day prior to the conference, at 
http://www.outreach.psu.edu/C&I/Goddardor by calling 800-PSU-TODAY (800-778-8632). 
 
The for-profit and non-profit rates of $195 and $95, respectively, are extended for pre-registrations. 
 
Walk-In Registrations, on-site, the day of the conference, are welcome; however, there will be a $30 
late-registration fee added on for walk-ins. 
 
Robert B. McKinstry, Jr. 
Maurice K. Goddard Professor of Forestry and Environmental Resources  
Conservation Penn State School of Forest Resources 
102 Ferguson Building 
University Park, PA 16802 
814-865-9390 
cell 484-467-3207 
fax 814-863-9962 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 


